
 

REPORT ON ANTI-RAGGING CAMPAIGN 

BY HOSTEL & ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE 

 

25
th

 August 2022 (Thursday) 12:30 P.M. 

 

Resource Person: Dr Rohmingmawii 

Members attended: 
1. Dr. Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng 

2. Dr. C. Nalini Devi 

3. Dr. H.Lalruatsanga 

4. Dr Rohmingmawii 

5. Dr Y. Rangeela Devi 

6. Dr Lalthakima 

7. Dr R. Ramthara 

 

The Campaign scheduled to be held on 8
th

 July 2022 by meeting resolution no. 2, dated 29
th

 

June 2022 cannot be accomplished due to COVID-19 cases in the Hostel. Due to NAAC Peer Team 

Visit on 20
th

 & 21
st
 July, 2022 it has been postponed again. The matter was discussed again on 4

th
 

August, 2022 and as per this resolution Anti-Ragging Campaign for Boarders was held on 25
th

 

August, 2022 from 7:00 P.M. The program starts first at Girls Hostel at 7:00 P.M. with a welcome 

speech from the Girls Warden. The resource person, Dr. Rohmingmawii delivers a clear and 

detailed power-point presentation which is followed by questions and discussions. The program at 

Girls Hostel was closed with a vote of thanks from one of the boarders. 

 

 



 
 

 
 



At the Boys Hostel, the program starts at 8:15 P.M. with an introduction and welcome speech 

from the Boys Warden followed by presentation from the resource person. Questions and discussion 

followed the program. Senior member of the Committee, Dr.H.Lalruatsanga commented 

delightfully on the presentation and discussion at both the Hostels. The program was successful and 

beneficial for all the members and boarders present. 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

It has been observed that there have been some issues from the senior most boarders on to how 

they treat their juniors; they called it ‘Tradition or Discipline’ especially in the Girls Hostel which 

can be interpreted as Ragging. This matter may be discussed in the Meeting. 

 

The programme ends at 9:30 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Secretary, 

Hostel & Anti-Ragging Committee, 

Pachhunga University College. 


